
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Do you have warm clothes that you wouldn’t mind 

donating to families who need them? 
 

The Home and School is organizing a kids’ clothing exchange!  

This is a completely free event!  But we are looking for families 

who would be interested in cleaning out their closets and 

bringing their unused and outgrown children’s winter clothes.  

All items will be collected, sorted and organized on November 

22nd, and parents will be able to choose items to take home 

during parent-teacher interviews on November 23rd & 24th.  Any 

leftover items will be donated to the Thrift Missions Store (on 

Sunset Drive) right after the event. 

 

We kindly ask that the items brought in be clean and in good 

condition. For more information, contact Helga Rennke at 

260-2017 or by e-mail at helgarennke@gmail.com. 
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